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Thank you, Mr. President.

The Republic of Korea warmly welcomes the delegation of Senegal to its fourth cycle of the UPR. 

We commend the positive steps taken by Senegal to promote gender parity and women’s empowerment, such as the implementation of the Parity Act and the adoption of a national strategy for the economic empowerment of women. We also appreciate Senegal’s efforts to combat child marriage through awareness-raising initiatives. 

Encouraging Senegal’s ongoing efforts, we would like to present the following recommendations: 
1. Accelerate efforts to adopt the Children’s Code and effectively enforce national legislation criminalizing the exploitation of children and forced begging;
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Continue efforts to guarantee the rights to freedom of expression and peaceful assembly in line with the ICCPR; and
3. Reinforce measures aimed at eliminating discrimination against women, especially those living in rural areas.

We wish Senegal a successful review. I thank you.

*   *   *

